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www.camillian-rayong.org

Newsletter from The Camillian Social Center Rayong

February 2023

Dear Friends and Supporters,

Here we are once again with a newsletter from The Camillian Children’s Home (CSC) and The
Independent Living Center (IDP) for February 2023. As you know, our children are studying in different grades
and schools. So, some children have finished their final exam this month and having are having a holiday but
some children will have their exam in middle to the end of March. During this month, we have many groups of
visitors, they organized fun activities and donated useful commodities for us. We give our sincere thanks to Thai
visitors and all our people from overseas who have transferred donations for our children to help with the develop
the quality of their lives. Thank you for all your kindness.
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Dear All Kind People,

Our children in the center would like to give our sincere thanks to Khun Gilles Martin, Khun Roger Chassaud,
Khun Bob, Khun Noi and Mr. Michael Banks, Senior Vice President of LINXENS (THAILAND) COMPANY
LIMITED from Ayutthaya Province who supported our Wardrobe Project for which we requested help. At this
time, we are collecting cash to cover the cost of this project as of this time it’s not fully funded. If you would like
to support this project for our children. You can transfer into our center account below. Your help will improve
their living condition tremendously. If you would like to help our children overcome these problems, please help
us by donating to our Bank Account. Bank Information:

St. Camillus Foundation of Thailand

Bank of Ayudhya Map-Ta-Phut Branch Rayong

No. 229 129336 3 (AYUDTHBK)

This is swift the code: (AYUDTHBK)

If you have made a bank transfer already, can you please attach the bank to an Email at this address. peter-
1884@hotmail.com

Thank you so much in advance

Best regards

Peter

Mr. Roger Chassaud Mr. Gilles Martin Khun Bob and Khun Noi



LINXENS (THAILAND) COMPANY LIMITED from Ayutthaya Province
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On the 5" of February, our children give sincere thanks to Mr. Norman Vernon and Mr. Steve Williams
for supporting the birthday cakes for our children from both homes who were born in January and February. This
day was also the birthday of Mr. Steve Williams, we helped him celebrated his birthday. Thank you both for your

kindness.
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On the 9" of February, all members in the center were very glad to welcome a visit from Mrs. Caroline
Pratt, she is a staff of Safe Child Thailand Association, England where this association has helped our center over
20 years. Thank you for your visiting and shared good information for development the quality of life for children

in the future.

[

U

[

s s o o Y = A a a a 7
11 Qilﬂ'l U N.A.2566 ﬂuﬂﬂlﬁ]ﬂli']"ﬂﬂﬁ'luﬂuE‘!ﬂﬂﬂﬁ'lﬂﬁﬂ 2023 Nl gu I"]ﬂ“]fflfl LYUIND T

=)

A Y I Y ¥ A & A Y ama ~ o Y Qaa '
iGN Iﬂﬂuzjﬂjﬂ BN IV UIN MIMUAVOUITT LT UTUAINTUTEIN PCU LAZHAINUUNNUNINTTUAE

[ [

< [ o
UINNIY Tsll'lilqmﬂﬂflﬂ’]'lllq*llﬂﬂﬂ'lii‘]_lﬂiz‘ﬂ']uﬁ]ﬂ’iﬁﬂﬂ'li’)ui’]llﬂu
o @ @ a J Y 9 1

11!’31!!;?]81’31’11! wuﬂdmﬁmﬂu%mﬂuﬂmmﬁﬂu IG]SL%EJ'G LFUIADT TSUBDN hlﬂl“lﬂi')iJﬂﬁﬁﬂf]‘iJiiJGlu
o Y ! 2 o y Ay {o 2 4 o 2 . . Y g
Wt “msinousumssuaninintu auilsatiuingunna 3alaseans Safe Child Thailand Fuily

= g 21 o < &2 g A A Z o g S o ¥
ﬂﬁfl‘]ﬁlﬂ’l!ﬂuWﬁﬂﬁ@WﬁNuWﬂﬁ!ﬂﬂ”ﬁlﬂ%iW “INL‘L]“LJfﬂiﬂ1J‘53J‘V]ﬂl,‘WfJ!ﬂﬂﬂWW‘iWLLt’i%uIUUWﬂﬂﬂﬂfN!ﬂﬂﬂ'l“W‘ﬂ
s . . AN Yo AA o o Y Y A =
VDUOUAMDOIANT The Safe Child Thailand “V]llﬂi]ﬂfﬂi’é]‘IJ‘illTlﬂﬁﬂ”i‘iﬂlﬂWWuTW’llf)\il‘ifll!ﬂﬁif/]ﬂ@‘u‘illLlﬁ$
9

o o o C‘ o
Walninszmaihauluaaubeuansind

On the 11" of February, our center organized the World Day for the Sick 2023 at Camillian Social
Center Rayong to all our patients, children and staffs in the center, we began with holy mass in the PCU area and
after that there were many activities. Finally, we enjoyed having lunch together.

On the same day, two of our staff in the Camillian Social Center Rayong went to attend a training session
on the topic of “Home Care Training” in Bangkok with the Safe Child Thailand organized. This is good for
improving the development of our children. At the orphaned children organization and good Protect Policy for

orphaned children. Thank you to The Safe Child Thailand Association for helping our staff in training and

development of skills, who work with orphanage children.
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On the 12" of February, our children here give our sincere thanks to Mr. Ron Small, Norman Vernon and
Mr. Steven Williams for supporting the cost of a beach trip. These gentlemen have assisted us in many different
projects over many years. Unfortunately, Mr. Ron Small was not in Thailand at this time but he supported both
The Camillian Social Center kids and the kids from The Father Ray Foundation. Thank you for your assisting us.

See more details: http://www.hiv-aids-kids.org/event/ RON-NORMAN-2023-BEACH.html
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On the 15" of February, our staff in the center attended a trained session on the topic of “Patient and

children rights of treatment” with expert persons from hospital.
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On the 18" of February, our kids were helping to clean many different parts in the center, and they
gathered many items that can be recycled to sell for their pocket money. This is good activity for the development

of their life skills.
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On the 19" of February 2023, our children in the care of The Camillian Social Center Rayong went to do
fun activities and enjoyed having many different types of delicious foods at Stones House in Walking Street
Pattaya with support from Gary & Noi Strickleton plus Mr. Norman Vernon, Steven Williams and other kind
people who participated to organizing this event. Thank you very much for organizing this event and creating fun

activities for us. Look more details: http://www.hiv-aids-kids.org/event/stone-house-2023.html
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On the 20" of F ebruary, all members at our center congratulated 3 of our teenagers (Bab, Jenny and Boat) who
graduated from secondary and high school. They will study in a higher-grade next semester which begins in May and

they said thank you to all the people for improve their lives. Thank you very much for assisting them.
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On the 21" of February, some patients in the Garden of Eden have assisted the work on the farm and this

is good activity to help them recover their health. They also earn a living from this work.
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On the 22™ of February, our children and patients participated the mass at the chapel in the main center
on the occasion of Ash Wednesday with our director. After which, our children took part in catholic activities

together.
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On the 24" of February, our kids in the main center were very glad to use the produce that they planted

for our kitchen. These are useful life skills and they also save on cost.
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On the 25" of February, our superior and a social worker went to visit people in poor health in the local

community to assists them where they can. Our center asks the permission from all donors to pass on useful items

to these people in society.
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On the 26" of February, our center organized the farewell party for Mr. Norman Vernon and Mr. Steve
Williams who have been helping us for over 18 years. Our children in Camillian Social Center Rayong enjoyed

having ice-cream with their supported and very happy to meet them every time. Thank you for all your kindness.
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This month, there were 3 children in the care of Camillian Social Center Rayong who had a birthday this
month. They were all very happy with their cakes and gifts. All members here wish that they continue to be

happy, fit and successful in their studies.

Bast Sofia Aum
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Our kids are very lucky to have a Thai Volunteer to teach an extra class for them every weekends. Their

studies are improving through this activity. Also, our kids enjoy playing sports for exercise that keeps them fit.

If you are interesting to support into our activities in center for development the quality of our
children and patient’s life. You can transfer into our center account below. If you have made a bank

transfer: please send me the detail to this address: peter-1884@hotmail.com;

1. Desired method of payment:

The payment should be by transfer from account to account.

2. Bank details:

St. Camillus Foundation of Thailand

Bank of Ayudhya, Map Ta-Phut Branch Rayong

No. 229-1-29336-3 (AYUDTHBK)

3. Beneficiary

Account title: St. Camillus Foundation of Thailand

Account holder (address): 1/1 Soi Kiri, Huaypong, Muang, Rayong 21150, THAILAND
Account (A/C): 229-1-29336-3 IBAN: -

4. Beneficiary Bank:

Bank (name): Bank of Ayudhya Branch (name): Map Ta-Phut

Branch (address): 195 Sukhumvit Rd., Map Ta-Phut sub-district, Muang district, Rayong 21150

THAILAND

BIC /SWIFT: AYUDTHBK Agency (clearing/sort code): -


mailto:peter-1884@hotmail.com
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Fr. Suphakorn KHANTHARAKSA

Director of Camillian Social Center Rayong

Camillian Social Center Rayong
1 /1 Soi Kiri, Huae Pong, Rayong 21150
Tel 038 - 685480 Fax 038 - 687480

www.hiv-aids-kids.org

E-mail: peter-1884@hotmail.com
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